
From: anltarachman@gmall.com [mallto: 
Sent: May-31-16 12:18 PM 
To: Clerks 

Aft Ref # {J../-d{ 
Bylaw # 13518 

Subject: BURNABY ZONING BYLAW 1965, AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 16, 2016 BYLAW NO. 13598, 
REZONING REFERENCE #14-21 

Attn: Office of the City Clerk 

I am writing in regards to rezoning applied by Onnl Gilmore Holdings Corp. Inc. 

I believe it will be great If this rezoning application change into what they applied for, since it 
will be residential community In this neighbourhood soon. 

Shall you have further questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Anita R. 
#704 - 4182 Dawson Street 
Burnaby, BC V5C 0A2 


